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YDP: Taster Sessions: Boxercise & Dance: Tuesday 21.1.25 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
YDP (https://youthdreamsproject.co.uk/) are visiting our school on Tuesday to talk a little bit about who 
they are and what they do.  They are staying with us for the day to provide a taster session for each 
class in Motivational Boxercise & Dance.   
 
I’m keen to see how our pupils respond to this and whether or not it is something they may be interested 
in, as a potential future club/provision at school.  Let’s see what feedback we get.   
 
FYI: Boxercise is non-contact.  See further information on their website under ‘schools’: 
https://youthdreamsproject.co.uk/schools/.   
 
On Tuesday: 
 

 children in Antony come to school in their outdoor PE kit  

 children in Wenzel come to school in their indoor PE kit 

 children in Rauf & Larwood come to school in full uniform as usual. 
 
Any questions, please ask me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Abbs 
Head Teacher 
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